
31.03.20 Updated information issued by The Grove Medical Centre regarding patients who are 
shielding: 

 
FOR OUR SHIELDING PATIENTS: 
 
Dorset Council have set up a community shield helpline for the public – this is 
available to all those qualifying for shielding under the government criteria 
of shielding for vulnerability, and for their carers and supporters. (Patients 
who qualify will have been sent a letter advising them to shield). 
 
Contact: 01305 221022 communityresponse@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk 
 
No problem is too small to ask for help with – calls so far have asked for meds 
delivery, pet food collection, an isolation phone chat, info on Govt. food 
parcels etc. 
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